
Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

December 13, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: WAC 480-l00-393-Puget Sound Energy's Electric Service Reliability
Monitoring and Reporting Plan
Compliance Filing- Order 17, Docket Nos.UE-072300 and UG-07230l
(Consolidated)

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-393 and in compliance with Order 17 of consolidated Docket
Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301 ("Order 17"), Puget Sound Energy ("PSE") files with
the Commission its revised Electric Service Reliability Monitoring and Reporting Plan
(the "Plan"). WAC 480-100-393(2) requires that any modification to an electric service
reliability monitoring and reporting plan be filed with the Commission prior to the
implementation of the modification. Order 17 set forth that PSE should file the
modification within 10 business days ofthe effective date of Order 17, November 29,
2010, and authorized PSE to combine all the required annual Service Quality Index
("SQI") program reporting and electric reliability reporting into one report to facilitate
external review.

The Plan outlines the electric service reliability section of the combined PSE SQI and
electric reliability annual repOlt for the performance years 2010 and after. The proposed
Plan is designed to meet the specific reporting requirements ofWAC 480-100-398,
Electric service reliability reports, and the additional reliability reporting requirement
prescribed in Order 12 ("Order 12") of the aforementioned 2007 dockets. The reporting
format and content is also consistent with the Electric Service Reliability Reports that
PSE has been filing with the Commission since 2005, but have been modified to improve
readability. SQI measurements not related to SAIDI and SAIFI are not subject to the
requirements of WAC 480-100-393; therefore the outline for the SQI section of the
combined report is not included in this filing. .

On December 1, 2010, PSE sent the Plan to the representatives of the Public Counsel
Section of the Washington Office of Attorney General and to the Commission's
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regulatory staff ("Staff') for their input per PSE's commitment prescribed in Section F of
Appendix D of Order 12. PSE had incorporated Staffs input into this Plan.

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 or mei.cass@pse.com for additional
information about this filing. Ifyou have any other questions please contact me at (425)
462-3495.

Very truly yours,

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure

cc: Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie
Service List




